
Date 28 August 2014 

 
 

London Underground Limited 

Our Ref 20878-SI-W021 

Your Ref 2014/4983/P 

To Neil McDonald 

 Development Control 

 Planning@camden.gov.uk 
 
 

Hello Neil,  
 
Commonwealth House 1-19 New Oxford Street London WC1A 1NQ 
 
It has come to my attention that a planning application has been submitted for the 
above property. 
 
I can confirm that the planning applicant is in communication with London 
Underground engineers with regard to the development above. Therefore, we have 
no comment to make on the application except that the developer should continue to 
work with LU engineers. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 
LUL Infrastructure Protection 
E-mail: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Tel: 020 7918 0016 
 


